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(Plaats, datum)
Dear Attorney General,

I am writing to express my concern about the death of human rights defenders Aly Magdaleno Domínguez Ramos and Jairo Bonilla Ayala, in the community of Guapinol, municipality of Tocoa, department of Colón, on 7 January 2023. I am also concerned about the security situation of their relatives, the community of Guapinol and the Municipal Committee for the Defence of Common and Public Assets (CMDBCP). 

The CMDBCP reported that Aly Domínguez and Jairo Bonilla were shot at as they were returning home on a moped, after coming home from work. The people of Guapinol and other communities of Tocoa have faced continued attacks because they peacefully challenge the legality of a mining project in the Carlos Escaleras National Park.
I urge you to conduct an independent and exhaustive investigation to identify all responsible for the murders of Aly Domínguez and Jairo Bonilla. 

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres, The Netherlands)
